
NOTICE 
TOWN BOARD

TOWN OF SUMNER
Friday, January 14, 2022

Notice is given that on Friday, January 14, 2022, at 1:00 p.m., the Town 
Board of the Town of Sumner will meeting at Mid-States Trucking at 
1189 118th St, Chippewa Falls Wisconsin. The meeting's purpose is to 
look at a used plow/dump truck and possibly making a committment to 
purchase it.  Any interested persons are welcome to attend. 

Sandra Tomczak, Clerk
January 13, 2022


